
M. ARCH STUDENTS VISIT TO KANHA SHANTI VANAM HYDERABAD 

 

A team of 18 students of first year Masters of Architecture visited Kanha Shanti Vanam, Hyderabad, 

a LEED PLATINUM CERTIFIED 400-acre campus between 19th  to 21st  Oct 2023 as a part of their 

academic learning for their course specialization - Energy Efficiency and Sustainable Architecture 

under the guidance of Prof. G.Sangeetha who handles the subject AR 701 Energy, Environment and 

Buildings. On all three days the students were introduced to the various concepts of sustainable 

architecture and designs that are practiced in the campus by the experts in the campus. The process 

of green building certification and the concepts of various building designs at Kanha Shanti Vanam 

were explained to the students by the campus architecture team. The students had the opportunity to 

visit the Yatra garden, hydroponics and the nursery, tissue culture laboratory, water conservation 

projects and the man-made rainforest.  

 

 

 



 

 



 


